THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
ENVORNMENTAL HEALTH & SAFETY

Telephone: 754-321-4200 Facsimile: 754-321-4285

EARLY RELEASE DUE TO EXAMINATIONS

I'am pleased to announce that the Broward County Commission has provided approval to
Broward County Traffic Engineering (BCTE) to activate the school zone yellow flashing
lights to enhance the safety of students who are released early due to examinations.

In order to take advantage of this commitment from Broward County, the Safety
Department will need the following information at least one month prior to the start of
examinations.

1. List of high schools.
2. Dates of examination(s).
3. Times of early release(s).

Once the Safety Department receives this information, it will be reviewed with Broward
County Traffic Engineering (BCTE) for implementation. The school zone yellow
flashing lights, where provided for the affected schools, will operate for 30 minutes after
the end of the early release time.

Should any further information be required, please contact the Environmental
Health & Safety Department at (754) 321-4200.
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